
2025 SALT LAKE CITY
National Catholic High School 

Choral Festival

Pueri Cantores, the national student choral organization of the
Catholic Church, and The Cathedral of the Madeleine invite all high

school choirs to participate in a Mini-Masterworks Festival. 

Under the direction of the conductor, singers will come together for a
two-day Festival to prepare a sacred choral masterwork and perform
it together with a chamber orchestra. Individual choirs will also have

the opportunity to perform two sacred choral selections of their
choosing during the concert. 

More information wll be available soon at www.pcchoirs.org.

Thursday, January 30 - Friday, January 31, 2025
The Cathedral of the Madeleine

Christopher Caruso-Lynch, Conductor

http://www.pcchoirs.org/

